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Highlights of the Large Yacht WG2 meeting – Fire Protection of FRP Yachts
1.  This was the inaugural meeting of this project of Work Group 2.  Delegates were from U.S., Belgium, UK, Italy, The Netherlands, ICOMIA and SYBass.  WG2 is the Security and Safety group, and is currently working on two draft standards for windows and portlights, (1) Security Requirements and (2) Strength and Watertightness.
2.   Fire Protection of Fiber Reinforced Plastic Yachts – Preliminary Plans
· This WG has two years to develop a complete standard after initial Committee Draft submittal.
· The WG discussed the need for ISO standards for large yachts and the ultimate need for a Large Yacht directive.  (Similar to what small craft have in the Recreational Craft Directive, RCD)
· The standard will look to model structural fire protection of FRP yachts and model FRP strength when exposed to fire.  We hope that this is not another scantlings standard.

· Classification societies may have these types of tests and can be used as a starting point.  IMO and the U.S. Coast Guard also have fire test codes.

· Will need to look at all existing TC8 fire protection standards. 

3.  Fire Protection of Fiber Reinforced Plastic Yachts – Draft Standard Concepts and Ideas
· The standard will consider both single skin and sandwich construction.
· The standard will consider all fibers, resins and core materials.
· Sections of the standard will include: Materials, Design criteria, Construction, Material testing, and Active Fire Protection.
· The WG added helidecks, doors, hatches, paint systems, surface roughness, and penetrations.
· WG members were asked to forward all references.

4.  The next meetings of the WG will be tentatively held at the summer 2010 SC12 plenary meeting and at the annual Super Yacht meeting at METS 2010.
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